STATE OF COLORADO
DEPARTWENT OF TRANSPORTATION P ~eLs

1420 Second Street 2. A
Greeley, Colorado 80631 T
(970) 350-2143

August 11, 2010

Mr. Michael Hotka
1425 Snowberry Lane
Broomfield, Colorado 80020

Dear Mr. Hota,

Thank you for taking time to write to CDOT regarding issues you are having while driving on the
Boulder Turnpike. CDOT will need to investigate and research the use of the plastic vanes atop of the
concrete barrier. CDOT has installed these devices at other locations in the state and T will be contacting
persons in those areas as part of my research.

My research will include cost of the item, installation cost and maintenance cost. I will also look into
accident history as well as contacting CDOT personnel where the devices are operating currently. Please
understand this will take some time to acquire all the information in order to respond to your request.

Please feel free to contact me if you would like to discuss your request further.

Sincerely,

ey S

Larry J. Haas PE
Traffic Operations Engineer
Colorado Department of Transportation

Cc:  Ina Zisman
Alazar Tesfaye




